
Announcements for Sunday January 3,  2021 
 

ACTS: 30 Day Kids (and Adults)  

Bible Reading Challenge;  short passages, 

long passages, or entire chapters,  

whatever your ability we have a challenge 

for YOU! You may pick up a copy of the guide in the  

Worship Center & they will also be included in the  

January Newsletter and I am happy to email copies to  

whomever needs! Thanks for joining us for our  

2021 challenge beginning in January. 

We will vote on January 17th to affirm  
Chasity Witt as a CCA School Board Member  

This Sunday’s Message: 

Acts 4:1-12 

“Proclaiming in Jesus the Resurrection” 

Caring Place Annual 

Coat Drive  
Box will still be here on 

Sunday 

The Shoebox Sisters have postponed their 2021  
start-up until early February due to COVID-19.  
Contact any of the ladies for more information.  

  
This quote, from Franklin Graham, was in the  

last Samaritan's Purse newsletter: 
"Each gift box is a Gospel opportunity, and we work 
with our church partners everywhere to make sure 

children hear about Jesus, have opportunities to  
respond to Him in repentance and faith, and learn 

how to share the Gospel with their friends and families. 
During the past 10 years, more than 

11.5 million children have trusted Christ 
as their Savior through The Greatest 
Journey, our discipleship lessons for 

shoebox recipients. Praise God!" 

Lottie Moon Offering to date 12/31- $27,767.25 

Ladies Bible Study resumes! 

Acts Part 1 - Jesus’ Witnesses, Empowered by His Spirit -  

8 week study on chapters 1-12 
 

Tuesdays 6:30 - 8:30 pm ZOOM ONLY beginning January 12 

Thursdays 9:00 - 11:00 am  Zoom and in-person (your 

choice) beginning January 14 

If you are new to Precept studies, please contact  

Marsa Garner at 605-5705 for workbook ordering  

info and orientation date. 

Happy New Year! 
2021 Gospel Conversations in  

2021 


